
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 2th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of FS2 children, 
 
This term, we will be visiting Cleethorpes to help support our learning question for the Summer 2nd half term, 
‘Who lives in the sea?’ The main aims of the visit are to explore the features of the seaside environment and 
learn new geographical vocabulary like pier, coast, shoreline etc. We will also be exploring the beach e.g. 
finding treasure/shells and taking part in collaborative sand castle building activities and team games. 
 
Children should wear their school top, but may choose comfortable summer bottoms for the trip. Please 
ensure that your child wears comfortable shoes (e.g. trainers that are suitable for walking and running on the 
beach - no flip flops/sandals please), and brings a lightweight waterproof coat in case of rain.  Please ensure 
your child brings a sun hat and that sun cream is applied before school that day (Ideally, 8hr sun cream that 
lasts the whole day. However, we will reapply if necessary). The children may bring a small rucksack with a 
bottle of water in and a small bucket/spade if they wish (both should fit inside their rucksack).  
 
To get a real taste of the seaside, we will be visiting a fish & chip restaurant for lunch.  They will have a choice 
of fish or sausage and chips. Please specify on the google form the lunch your child would like or alternatively, 
they could bring a packed lunch.  We will also be taking the children for an ice cream and they will have a 
choice of a vanilla Mr Whippy with/without a flake.  The children will not need snacks/food on the visit, just 
their water bottle.  
 
This visit will take place on Friday 20th June 2025.  We would like the children to come to school early on this 
day at 8:10am, as the coach will be leaving school at approximately 8.30 am. We will aim to return to school at 
a later time of 3:40pm and children will be dismissed from the classroom, as usual.  
 
The cost of the visit is £19 to be paid on ParentPay to cover the cost of transport, insurance, lunch & ice cream. 
This is a voluntary contribution, however if there are insufficient contributions the visit will unfortunately be 
unable to take place.  
 
Please complete the consent Google form and make payment on ParentPay by Friday 23rd May 2025 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Thompson & Mrs Grady 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------- 

 
Please complete the Google form by following the link below or by scanning the QR code.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a9HEx3QXceF3u3Vl3cHvLPTqUYl5cVsavS-rSQRsKVs/edit 
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